
The Town Council of the Town of Signal Mountain held a Special Workshop on 
Monday, June 12,2006, at 6: 15 p.m. at the Town Hall. Those present were: 

Vice-Mayor Steve Ruffin 
Councilmember Robert E. White, I1 
Councilmember Lizetta Paturalski 
Councilmember Robert V. Linehart, Jr. 

Also present were: Town Manager Diana Campbell 
Town Attorney Phillip A. Noblett 
Acting Recorder Sherry Morrison. 

Mr. Noblett discussed a letter and resolution written by David Evans, Atty. regarding 
sub-division regulations. Mr. Noblett stated the Town Council did not have the authority 
to adopt rules and regulations for sub-divisions as noted in TCA 13.4.10 1. 

Councilmember Linehart requested letters be mailed to developers regarding the June 20, 
2006 Planning Commission meeting. He then asked what the Town code was regarding 
placing literature on resident mailboxes. 

Vice Mayor Stephen Ruffin came in at 6:35 p.m. since he had to travel fiom Ooltewah 
from work. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Vice Mayor Stephen Ruffin 




